COPY.
Eloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, B5.C. 3.

13th March, 1931.

Dear Sir, ‘
I have to acquaint you that in reply to engquiry

1, regarding the survey of the gerewshafs of the dredger

. mymeoHK" the Soclety's Surveyors at Glasgow write that 1t
nas been suggested to them by the Owners' ligpresentative
that you should comminicate with the Owners' superintendent
at your port respecting this matter.

In the cir;umstmneea I shall be glad if you will
give the case attention and advise me in due ecourse as to
the arrangements proposed to be made to submit the shaft to
survey.

I am, Dear 8ir,
vours faithfully,

pro Seerctary.

| R, P. Taylor, 1sde,
B RANGOON. ;
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